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 14th Sun in Ord Time  

2nd July 2016 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 2nd   7.30pm Mike and Mary McNamara & their sons Jack and Mike, Glenaifreann 
    Leonard McNamara, Woodland Heights 
    Sean McNamara, Knocksaggart 
    Denis and Lena McInerney, Ralahine  
    James McInerney, Ralahine 
    Tom and Ellen Corbett and their son Sean, Carnakilla 
Sun 3rd 11.00am Denis and Margaret Hickey, Fenloe & family members  
    Nan and Michael McMahon, Old Road, Ballycar    

Mon 4th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 5th 10.00am Daily Mass 
    7.00pm Elizabeth Carroll, 22 Glencragga 
Wed 6th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur 7th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri 8th     10.00am Daily Mass  
    7.00pm Martha Moynihan, Ballycar, 5th anniversary 
Sat 9th   7.30pm Maura and Donal Ahern, 26 Avondale and Patrick Ahern 
    Mickie O’Donoghue, 42 Kilnasoolagh Park 
    Eithne Donlon, Knocksaggart  
Sun 10th 11.00am Sunday Mass 
                                          
Wells 
Sat 2nd  6.30pm Weekend Mass  
Sun 3rd 10.00am Joe Powell, Ballycasey  
    Paddy Frost, Firgrove 
Sat 9th  6.30pm Weekend Mass  
Sun   10th 10.00am Sunday Mass  
 
Carrigerry  
Sun 3rd 9.00am Sunday Mass  
Sun 10th    9.00am Sunday Mass  

Last week’s Church Collection €1409.31 
Thank You  

Recent Deaths 
 
Pray for the happy  
repose of the soul of  
 

Kathleen Gregan, Kilnasoolagh 
 

May she rest in peace. 

Mass Offered for Pat Hamill, 
Knocksaggart, whose  
anniversary occurs at this time 

Priests Collection will be taken up this 
weekend in all churches. Thank you 
for your continued support. 
 
Some areas may not have received their newest 
box of church envelopes yet as we had a hiccup 
with the software which is now resolved.  
 
If you would like to register for parish envelopes 
you can contact the office on 061 368127 or call 
in to us Mon-Fri 10.30am –1.30pm. 

Striving for success without hard work is like trying to harvest where you 
haven't planted…..David Bly 
 
 

Far and away the best prize that life offers is the  chance to work hard 
at work worth doing.  Theodore Roosevelt 
 
 

Reading is to the mind what exercise is to the body.  Joseph Addison 
 
 

Go forward in life with a twinkle in your eye and a smile on 

your face, but with great purpose in heart.   Gordon B. Hinckley 
 
 

There comes a time in the spiritual journey when you start making choices from a 
very different place. And if a choice lines up so that it supports truth, health, happi-
ness, wisdom and love, it’s the right choice. Angeles Arrien  



‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  € 650        

Congratulations to our winner—Ruadhan Slevin 
Winning ticket sold in The Weaver’s Inn 

Next Draw : Tuesday 5th July in Euro Spar  

GAA Lotto:  There was no winner of our €9050 #Lotto #Jackpot in our draw at 
O'Neills Bar. Our Jackpot now rises to €9200 for Monday’s draw at The Weavers 
Inn. Our €40 Winners this week; Siobhán Conway, Rose Cusack, Aidan Keane, John 
Ryan, Joan Garry. 
 
Website:  We launched our new website at Friday’s Club BBQ, thanks to all who at-
tended and we hope you enjoyed the outing. Our website is the digital home of CLG 
Cora Chaitlín and will bring you all the latest club news, fixtures, results and much 
more. A new feature to the site is ‘Laochra’ a special history section which profiles 
some of our past and current greats and brings some interesting articles back to life. 
Like its predecessor the website will be updated on a very regular basis, go and have a 
look for yourself www.nofgaa.com. 
 
Junior B League SF:  Best wishes to our Junior B Hurlers who face Sixmilebridge in 
the League semi-final this Sunday at 12pm in Kilkishen. This group have been playing 
very well all year and we hope they maintain their unbeaten run in 2016. 
 
Poc Fada:  Well done to Rachel Kelleher who finished third in her province at the 
Munster Senior Poc Fada in Thurles this week. James McInerney is in action in the 
male equivalent this Saturday, best wishes James! 
 
Summer Camp:  Places are running for our Club Summer Camp which runs from 
11th – 15th of July. Hurling, Camogie, Football, Rounders, Swimming, Unihoc and 
Athletics are just some of the sports played during the Summer Camp. A special pro-
gramme is in place for children in Junior and Senior Infants so that they partake in a 
variety of exciting activities. The camp is open to all children in primary schools. The 
fee for registering the first child in a family is €60, it is €50 for the second and €40 for 
the third. Due to the popularity of the Summer Camp, places are limited and we 
strongly recommend advanced booking. To book your child’s place in the Newmarket-
on-Fergus GAA Summer Camp or for any queries please contact; Eoin (087 281 
9989), Siobhán (086 845 5352), Bob (087 221 2528), Kevin (086 101 9097) 

Eileen Clair Holistic Health Centre, Kilrush special offer for the 
month of July & August. When 2 members of the family are Bio-
Resonance tested we are offering the 3rd member of the family 
aFree Test.  Call/Text 065-9052239/085-7573239 or email  
enquiries@eileenclair.com to make an appointment or for further 
information. Visit our website www.eileenclair.com 

The Migraine Association of Ireland has ar-
ranged a 'Migraine and Women' Informa-
tion seminar  in the Temple Gate Hotel, Ennis, Co. 
Clare on the evening of Wednesday the 13 th of 
July from 7 - 9 pm .  Dr. Peter Boers, Consult-
ant Neurologist from University Hospital Limerick, 
will speak specifically about how migraine affects 
women and how it can be treated.  There will be 
a chance to ask questions towards the end of the 
talk.  The event is free to attend, and everyone is 
welcome.  Light refreshments will be served on arri-
val.  To register for a place please call us on 01 894 
1280 or email us at info@migraine.ie with your con-
tact details. 

****** 
Céilí at the Crossroads Concert 
Ann Droney-Kirrane & her Band in Concert in Clarecas-
tle Church on Sunday, 10th July @ 8.00 p.m.   Proceeds to 
the District Daycare Centre and tickets from Custys/on 
door or from 085 8309292.   Your support is very much 
appreciated. 

****** 
Cake Sale & Coffee Morning on Tuesday 5th July, 11am to 1pm 

at the Marquee, Trump International. Doonbeg.  Buy or Sell 

homemade cakes and confectionery, complimentary tea / cof-

fee.  All donations go to West Clare Cancer Centre and St. 

Jude's Children's Cancer Hospital.  Raffle on the day, face paint-

ing and kids cake competition. 

****** 
Sláinte an Chláir , Clare Cancer Support, Annual 
Healing Mass at Kilnamona Church, Saturday the 
9th of July at 12 midday . All welcome.  

****** 
Community Hall / Bingo 
We are running a bingo in Aid of Ciara O'Grady. 
Wednesday 13th July 8.30pm Sharp. Ciara is a local 
girl from Dunroamin lodge. Stonehall Newmarket 
on Fergus.  
She is studying a Batchelor of Arts Degree in UL. 
She will be spending 3 and half mts in Ghana as 
part of her work placement.  
She will be working at the Padre Pio rehabilitation 
centre which is situated southern part of Ghana  
The centre is run by the Catholic Sisters.  It offers 
social and educational care to the disabled and  
disadvantaged. These include Adult leprosy suffer-
ers and children with special needs. Ciara will be 
working and living  in the Community helping these 
adults and children alike. Ciara has a wonderful 
voice and will sing for us on the night.  
Please Support Ciara at our weekly Bingo on  
Wednesday 13th at 8.30pm . 
If anyone wants to make a donation or a spot prize 
for the night. Please Contact Geraldine Hansbury  
Newmarket on Fergus Community Centre. 

****** 
Set of Keys with radiator key attached  
found in Glencragga area. Can be claimed 
from Parish Office. 

****** 
‘GROW’ - World Community Mental Health 
Movement in Ireland church gate collection 

9th /10th July 


